
NB-4   Future of the Rally Program 
 

As you all probably know, Brian Blackwell stepped down as JCNA Rally Chair. 
There have also been a number of problems with the rally scoring on the JCNA 
Standings page.  
 
George has contacted all of the clubs that held rallies last year asking them if 
anyone of them are interested in heading up the rally program. As of yet, no one is 
interested, it looks like the Rally program is dead. The future of the Rally program 
needs to be discussed. 
 
Note: The 2014 Western States has a great rally planned and no, he does not want 
to head up the JCNA rally program. 


